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Spire Missouri Inc. 

700 Market Street 

St. Louis, MO 63101 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 8, 2023  

 

Secretary Morris Woodruff 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 

 
RE: Revised Tariff, Case No. GA-2023-0374 
 
Dear Secretary Woodruff,  

 
On behalf of Spire Missouri Inc. (“Company” or “Spire”), I am transmitting a revised tariff sheet, 

P.S.C. MO. No. 9, Second Revised Sheet No. 21.11, correcting the township, range and section submitted 

on the previous approved tariff sheet 21.11 with an effective date of September 30, 2023. 

The previous approved sheet was filed incorrectly incorporating T46, R31W, S18 into Spire’s 

certificated area. The substitute tariff sheet removes this section, and incorporates T46N, R25W, S16 

into Spire’s certificated area in accordance with the Commission’s order approving the certificate of 

convenience and necessity requested in GA-2023-0374. 

 A copy of all correspondence, notices, orders, and other communications in connection with this 

matter should be furnished to Julie Johnson, Spire’s Manager of Tariffs and Rates, 700 Market Street, 

St. Louis, MO 63101 (Julie.johnson@spireenergy.com) and to the undersigned counsel for Spire. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ J. Antonio Arias__ 

Matthew Aplington 

General Counsel 

314.342.0785 

matt.aplington@spireenergy.com 

 

 J. Antonio Arias 

Regulatory Counsel 

314-342-0655 

       antonio.arias@spireenergy.com 
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cc:   
 
Commission Staff 
Office of the Public Counsel 
 

 


